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STUDY FINDS THAT RISO INK-BASED PRINTERS CONSUME UP TO 95 PERCENT 
LESS ENERGY THAN TONER-BASED PRINTERS 

 
Results are based on independent testing conducted by Buyers Laboratory Inc. (BLI) of 

RISO digital duplicators and HC5500 inkjet printer against competing MFP models 
 

Danvers, MA – March 2, 2009 – RISO, Inc., a leader in digital printing technology, 
announced today that a recent third party study verified that RISO’s digital duplicators 
and HC5500 inkjet printer use up to 95 percent less energy than comparable toner-
based printing devices.  As part of a “comparative energy consumption test,” Buyers 
Laboratory, Inc. (BLI) measured the energy usage of RISO printers against digital multi-
functional printers (MFPs).  In addition to demonstrating a substantial reduction in the 
overall amount of energy consumed, RISO printers were found to provide users with 
potential cost savings of thousands of dollars in energy consumption over a five-year 
lease. 
 
“The results from BLI validate the energy efficiency claims that we have made around 
our digital duplicator and full color inkjet printers for some time,” said David Murphy, vice 
president of marketing for RISO, Inc.  “More than ever, it is important for businesses to 
make purchasing decisions that positively impact their bottom line.  RISO printers are 
not only a cost-efficient and environmentally friendly solution, but these results prove 
that they are also the smartest investment for companies when it comes to their printing 
and copying needs.” 
 
The tests were conducted in BLI’s 10,000-square-foot testing facility in Hackensack, NJ 
under ambient conditions of 72F (+/- 10 percent).  BLI’s lab evaluation tested RISO’s 
CZ180, EZ220, EZ390 and EZ590 digital duplicators, which offer variable speeds from 
60 to 130 pages per minute (ppm), along with the 120 ppm HC5500 inkjet printer.  In 
addition to using significantly less energy at 60 ppm than the lower-speed MFP and 
printer models, the RISO units use less energy at 80 ppm and 100 ppm.  Plus, all four 
duplicator models and the HC5500 inkjet printer offer energy costs that are considerably 
less than the comparable models tested. 
 
In addition to the BLI results, RISO has recently launched a number of online tools that 
will help its customers improve their energy efficiency including: 
 
• An Energy Savings Calculator on its website (http://us.riso.com).  With this useful 

tool, anyone can see the dramatic energy savings that a RISO digital duplicator or 
HC5500 will provide when compared to an electrophotographic copier or MFP.    

• A Power Consumption White Paper is available on the white paper section of 
RISO’s website and provides an analysis of power consumption by office equipment.  
Office equipment currently consumes about 7 percent of commercial electricity, 
totaling nearly $1.8 billion in costs to businesses.  The white paper also outlines 
“green” business practices that will help organizations reduce energy costs, comply 
with potential government regulations and make a positive impact on the 
environment. 
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• The complete BLI “Comparative Energy Consumption Test” is also available on 
the RISO website.  The results include a breakdown of the side-by-side comparisons 
and data collected when BLI tested RISO’s ink-based printers against competing 
toner-based printers.  

 
RISO’s digital duplicators earned the ENERGY STAR rating for low energy use, 
requiring as little as two amps of electrical current when producing copies, or less energy 
than three light bulbs.  RISO high-speed duplicators and inkjet printers are ideal for large 
copy volumes and offer flexible printing options, which accommodate the needs of 
companies of all sizes.  Businesses and organizations are able to print what they need, 
such as flyers, newsletters, forms and outreach communications expediently and for a 
very low cost.  
 
To request more information about RISO’s complete suite of digital printing solutions, 
call 1-800-876-7476.  Visit RISO’s blog at http://risoprinter.blogspot.com. 
 
About RISO, Inc. 
RISO, Inc., headquartered in Danvers, Massachusetts, is a wholly owned subsidiary of 
RISO Kagaku Corporation, Japan's leading manufacturer and distributor of production 
printers, digital duplicators and supplies.  RISO sells high-speed color and monochrome 
printing solutions throughout the Americas.  RISO's high-speed color printers provide 
fast and affordable full color digital printing for everyday communications, at speeds of 
up to 120 pages per minute.  Its line of digital duplicators includes one- and two-color 
systems that reliably produce millions of copies, are environmentally friendly, and are 
easy and inexpensive to use.  
 
About Buyers Laboratory 
For 47 years, Buyers Lab has been the leading independent office-equipment testing lab 
and business consumer advocate. In addition to publishing the industry's most 
comprehensive and accurate test reports on office document imaging devices, each 
representing months of exhaustive hands-on testing in BLI's US and UK laboratories, the 
company has been the leading source for extensive databases of specifications and 
pricing on copiers, printers, fax machines and multifunctional products. The company's 
databases cover 10,000 products and have a long-standing reputation for being the 
industry's most trustworthy and complete source for global competitive intelligence. They 
are available to BLI subscribers online via the company's bliQ competitive information 
service. This encyclopedic resource also provides quick and easy access to BLI's First 
Look Reports, Field Test Reports, Lab Test Reports, Solutions Reports, and BLI-
produced articles.  
 
In addition to the testing of office equipment for its subscribers, Buyers Lab provides 
consulting services to buyers and a vast array of confidential for-hire private testing 
services that include document imaging device beta and pre-launch testing, performance 
certification testing, consumables testing (such as toner, ink and photoconductors), 
software and solutions and print media testing (including virgin and recycled papers).  
 
For more information on Buyers Laboratory, please visit www.buyerslab.com, call (201) 
488-0404 or e-mail info@buyerslab.com. 
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